VILLAGE OF NEWARK VALLEY

villageofnewarkvalley.com  

Park Street, P.O. Box 398

Newark Valley, New York 13811

vofnv@stny.rr.com
Phone (607) 642-8686

Fax     (607) 642-5616

TDD  (800) 662-1220 or 711







               TRUSTEES
James Tornatore

Mayor





             Douglas Card
Michael Reynolds
Deputy Mayor




             Patricia Flint-Beck
Mertie Pozzi, CMC, RMC
Clerk-Treasurer                      


             Clifford Alexander
July 20, 2015

Dear Interested Party,

We are in the process of applying for a grant for the demolition of 5 Clinton Street (ladder factory building).  We are requesting a “letter of support” from you (your agency).  This building is of an abandoned factory that closed in 1992, that has become dangerous to the surrounding neighborhood and community due to fire hazard, asbestos interest and exterior, vandalism, and the financial depressant to Village owned land value.

Once asbestos removal and building demolition is complete, the Village will seek solar farm placement. 

We hope to have your (agency) support.  These letters are an intricate part of the process and we need your support.  Please see a sample “letter of support” below.

We do need these letters of support by Monday, July 27, 2015 at the latest.  You may mail to PO Box 398, Newark Valley NY  13811, e-mail to vofnv@stny.rr.com, fax at 607-642-5616, or by hand at 9 Park Street, Newark Valley (Municipal Building) – park at the back of the building and you will see the entrance to the Village office.

Sorry for any inconvenience, but we do need as many letters of support as possible and it would be very much appreciated.

Best Regards, 

James P. Tornatore

Mayor

Village of Newark Valley 
Sample letter of support 
We are aware of the abandoned building, 5 Clinton Street (ladder factory) property.  We are in support of the demolition of this building to remove the dangers to the surrounding neighborhood and community – fire hazard, asbestos interior and exterior, vandalism, and the financial depressant to Village owned land value.  Our community is landlocked and must have eye and mind to economic stability and development.  We are not in close proximity to interstate highways, we lack broadband so transportation and manufacturing are not willing participants for our future.  We must utilize the space available for most productive use.  Once asbestos removal and building demolition is complete, the Village will seek solar farm placement.  This funding request will move the Village toward lower energy cost and stabilize Village tax to our residents. 

We support the Village in the demolition of 5 Clinton Street (ladder factory) for the sake of the safety and future economic development of our community.

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider, and employer.”


